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L
May 21, 2019
Dear Parents,

Immaculate Conception Grade 6 and 7 students will be participating in an all day Catholic Schools Soccer
Tournament on Friday June 7' at the PGYSA soccer fields. .

The tournament s named the Terry Wilson Memorial Cup and is named in memory of Mr. Terry Wilson,
former PE teacher at 5t Mary's, Principal at Sacred Heart, Prince George and 5t Ann’s in Quesnel, who
passed away unexpectedly ten yvears ago in June. This is part of the students’ Physical Education
program arnid all are expectead to attend this fun day.

The tournament starts on June 7% at 8:30 AM and ends at 3:45 PM. Students will need a ride to and
from the field on that day. There will be a concession avaiiable for students 1o buy lunch if they wish, A
price list is attached.

Terry was a huge supporter of Catholic education and was very invelved in the development of youth
spccer in Prince George. He was a great promoter of spirit and cooperation and above all TEAM —
Together Evervone Achieves More. The format of the tournament is geared towards maximum
participation and fun. All teams will be mixed boys/girls and mixed skill levels, where possible.

The organizing commities has asked that as many plavers as possible wear cleats and shin guards. We
realize that not sl students will have this equipment and we hope everyone can find a2 way to have
cieats/shin guards for the day. If you have extra and can share please let us know. If you cannot find any,
please coniact the school office and we will do our best to find some for everyone.

This year we are welcoming students from many different Catholic schools across our entire Diocese and
beyond. Studenis will be here from Dawson Creek, Quesnel, Terrace, Kitimat, Vanderhoof, and Smithers.
Several schools will be staying in the IC gym during the tournament.

The Knights of Columbus will be sponsoring a special lasagne supper on Thursday evening June 6" at
5.20 PM at Immaculate Conception,  In addition, we have a team to run an evening of fun activities
after the supper from 6.20 - 7.30 PM. We really would like to see a huge turn out from IC on Thursday
night. It is a greal opporiunity to weicome and have some fun with cur out of town guests. We need to
confinm numbers as soon as possible,

Please sign and return the slip below by Friday May 24,
Thank you.

K Barth
Principal

PLEASE RETURN THIS PERMISSION FORM BY FRIDAY MAY 24™

has permission to participate in the Terry Wilson Memorial Cup
Catholic Schools Soccer Tournament to be held at PGYSA field on June 7% 2019. | understand that my
child will need to arrange a ride to and from this event.

Signed

YES NG Attend the Knights of Columbus sponsored lasagna supper and

evening of activities at Immaculate Conception Thursday June 6.



